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JAZZ & TAP EXAMS 
Congratulations to all who took part in the recent jazz and tap exams. There  
were some excellent results and Miss Emma, Miss Ana, and I were very happy  
with the marks. 
 
JAZZ & TAP EXAM PHOTOS 
Jazz and tap exam photos can now be viewed on Photobucket: www.photobucket.com 
User name: bennettballetandjazz             Password: bennettballet 
 
BALLET EXAMS 
This year the ballet exams are on Thursday 12 September, Friday 13 September, Saturday 14 September, and 
Monday 16 September. Students sitting a ballet exam will be given a notice that includes the day and time of 
their exam. 
 

There will be no dance classes on Thursday 12 September, Friday 13 September, Saturday 14 September or 
Monday 16 September because of the ballet exams. 
 

Please note that the dance school has no control over the dates when jazz, tap, and ballet exams are held. 
 
TERM 3 INVOICES 
Term 3 invoices were sent out via email at the beginning of the term. As the dance school is a small business, 
fees are required to be paid within two weeks of receiving your invoice to ensure the successful running of the 
school. A big thank you to all those who have paid their Term 3 fees already. 
 

For internet banking, the account # is 06 0901 0416601 00 (please include your child’s surname, their first 
name or initial and the Account Number). 
 
END OF YEAR SHOW 2024 
The end of year show will be held on Friday 29 November and Saturday 30 November at the Trinity Catholic 
College Auditorium. All students at the dance school will be involved in the concert. There will be one show 
held on the Friday at 6pm and two shows held on the Saturday, one at 1pm and the other at 4.30pm. Students 
in the Tiny Tots 1 & 2 classes will be able to choose 2 or 3 of the shows to perform in. All other students will be 
required for the 3 performances.  
 

More information about the end of year show will be distributed early next term. In the meantime, though, if 
you have any questions about the end of year show, please contact Tor Devereux at: 
endofyearshowbennettschool@gmail.com 
 
PRODUCTION FEE 
All families are charged a Production Fee of $40 per child to cover the overheads of putting on the end of year 
show. The Production Fee has been included on your Term 3 invoice. This fee needs to be paid by Saturday 14 
September in order for your child to perform in the show. The Production Fee has to be invoiced and paid for 
during Term 3 so that we can start to purchase costumes and materials. Students will not be able to participate 
in the show unless their Production Fee has been paid. If you know that your child won’t be performing in the 
show, then please let Mrs Bennett know as soon as possible so a costume isn’t made or purchased for them. 
 
LOST PROPERTY 
Once again there is a lot of Lost Property in the Dressing Room. If your child has lost some dance gear or any 
other clothing, then it would be worthwhile having a look here. All items remaining in Lost Property at the end 
of this term will be donated to a local charity. 
 
 
Shona Bennett 
027-208-7413 
bennettballetandjazz@xtra.co.nz 
www.bennettballetandjazz.co.nz 
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